lites.asia survey of lighting laboratory training needs
The purpose of this survey is to collect information on the demand for specific training for laboratories and/or laboratory staff on energy efficient lighting issues. Please note that your responses will not be taken as a commitment.
This survey was originally tabled at the fifth lites.asia meeting held in Hanoi, Vietnam on 28-29 June 2012.  However, there is still an opportunity to submit your training needs.  Should you wish to do so, simply complete the form and email it to info@llites.asia.
	Name
	

	Country
	

	Organisation
	


	1.
	Do laboratories in your country need training in the testing of:
	Priority (1=highest)

	A
	LEDS
	

	B
	CFLs
	

	C
	Linear Fluorescent lamps
	

	D
	Other (please specify)
	

	2.
	Approximately how many laboratories may need training?
	

	3.
	Approximately how many total staff may need training?
	

	4.
	Please list any particular training topics that should be covered: 
	

	A
	

	1

	B
	

	2

	C
	

	3

	D
	

	4

	5. 
	Are you interested in training for testing the mercury content of lamps?
	YES/NO

	6.
	Preferably, when should this training occur?

	
	Within the next 6 months…………….
	

	
	Within the next 12 months…………..
	

	
	Within the next 2 years……………….
	

	7.
	Would you/your department or agency be able to:

	
	Identify key laboratories or persons for training?
	YES/NO

	
	Help with co-ordination of training in your country?
	YES/NO

	
	Host video-conferencing training?
	YES/NO

	
	[bookmark: _GoBack]In principle, make a contribution towards the costs of training?
	YES/NO

	8. 
	Who should be the primary contact in your country for discussing this initiative?

	
	Name:

	
	Organisation:


	
	Email:

	
	Tel:

	9.
	Are you interested in participating in a Round Robin with other laboratories in Asia/Pacific?
	YES/NO

	10.
	If yes, which products are most important for round robin testing? 
	Priority (1=highest)

	A
	LED lamps/LED streetlighting
	

	B
	CFLs
	

	C
	Linear Fluorescent lamps
	

	D
	Other (please specify)
	



